Notes from the Neighbourhood Planning Steering Group held on Wednesday 3 May at 6.30pm at Grimsargh Village Hall.
Present:- Councillor Mrs Lindsay Philipson (Chairman); Councillor Neil Cartwright; Councillor Terry Cryer; Councillor Lynda Cryer; Councillor Keith Middlebrough; Dave Orchard; Damien Perkins; Sue Whittam; David Willis.

1. Welcome/Apologies/Chairman’s Health and Safety Announcements

Lindsay welcomed all to the meeting and briefed everyone on possible health and safety considerations for tonight’s meeting. Apologies for absence were received from Councillor Mrs Eileen Murray; Councillor David Hindle and Anita Orchard.

2.  Progress so far – Questionnaire

Lindsay explained to the Group that Sue had prepared a pack of papers which included the information gathered so far from the different theme groups. The first thing to look at was the suggested format.  Lindsay said that she had gone along to one of the theme groups with Eileen, Sue and Kevan and discussed the format for our questionnaire using the suggested ideas from other Neighbourhood Planning questionnaires and the toolkit on drop box.  That theme group had felt that the Amberley questionnaire was a good example. The Steering Group agreed that the format based broadly on the Amberley questionnaire was easy to follow and should be used for the Grimsargh questionnaire.  The Steering Group also felt that we should look at putting the final survey online to give people the option of completing by paper or online.  
The Group then went through the pack of documents – for ease of reference I have repeated the information and highlighted in red the suggested changes and they are attached as annex 1 to these notes.  
3.  Float for Field Day and other community engagement ideas

Lindsay explained to the Group that one of the ideas to promote the proposed Neighbourhood Plan would be to have a float at Field Day.  Keith had said that there was a flatbed truck available for us to use and Lindsay suggested that we replicate the Neighbourhood Plan logo as our float theme.  David Willis said he had a wendy house that we could use and we would just need a pot with a tree in it, a slide and a person and a bike.  It was also suggested that we have a stall at Field Day and we should have balloons and spare copies of the June newsletter which would have information about the proposed questionnaire and an update on progress so far.  A banner might also be good to promote our Neighbourhood Plan. Lindsay said she still had copies of the stickers available for children.  It was agreed to ask the Parish Council to support the float and stall at Field Day to promote the Grimsargh Neighbourhood Plan and to ask for a modest budget towards the promotional materials for the event.  Linda and Terry agreed to help with manning the stall at Field Day.
4.  Date of next meeting

It was agreed that the next meeting would be held on 14 June at 6.30pm at the village hall, and in the meantime Lindsay, Eileen and Sue would work on the next draft of the questionnaire using the format and details suggested by the group.
